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RE: America's Tele-Network - Final Revised Report on Settlement Compliance 
Ordered by PSC-OI-I035-AS-TP regarding Dockets 001066 and 001813 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 
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This document serves to provide the Florida Public Service Commission 
("PSC") with the comprehensive notice ofsettlement compliance requested by staff and 
ordered by PSC Order PSC-OI-I035-AS-TP dated April 27, 2001. This text supersedes 
the previous filings of May 10 and June 13, 2001 regarding specific compliance 
information as provided in conformity with the above order. This writing also 
incorporates the explanations provided in the documents federal expressed to the 
Commission on May 10 and June 13,2001 respectively, regarding the company's efforts 
at substantial compliance with the settlement agreement. America's Tele-Network ("AT­
N" or "Company") respectfully requests that the Commission close the docket for this 

company maintains that it is 

proceeding. 

As its attorneys emphasized in the correspondence ofMay 1 0 and June 13,2001 
and in a telephone conversation with PSC staff on May 15, 2001, AT -N again affirms 
that it substantially complied with its obligations in a timely fashion. Further, the 

now and has since June 1, 2001, been in complete 
compliance with the settlement agreement outlined in the PSC order of April 27, 2001. 

A history of the Company's compliance is outlined below: 

• 	 The Company did not object to the involuntary cancellation of its 
Certificate Nos. 4377 and 4834 on April 27, 2001. 

• 	 The Florida complaints set forth in Docket Nos. 001066 and 001813 
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have been satisfactorily resolved with full compensation given to the 
customers for the disputed amounts. As staff is aware, some of these 
complaints did not involve AT-N. These complaints were investigated 
and referred to the proper sources when possible. Another h l l  listing of 
the settlements of these complaints is attached. 

The Company ceased operations in the state on May 31, 2001, after 
providing written notification to its few remaining customers. 

The Company never actively provided ALEC service under its certificate 
and thus never acquired an underlying carrier. The Company did utilize 
a number of underlying carriers for its IXC service, using Qwest in this 
regard most recently until its termination of operations in Florida. 

Based upon the above representations, the Company respectfblly reiterates its 
request that the Commission close Dockets 00 1066 and 00 18 13. If the Commission has 
any questions or requires further information, it should feel free to contact the 
undersigned at the Helein Law Group. I can be reached at 703-714-1305 or 
pdeanohelein. com. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Paul A. Dean 
Regulatory Counsel 




